
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

IN CONTROL SCOTLAND 

 

 

In Control Scotland is running 

a series of online lunchtime 

sessions on the last Thursday 

of every month from March – 

June 2021 for anyone 

interested in self-directed 

support for children, young 

people and families. 

These interactive sessions will 

be held online using Microsoft 

teams from 12.00 pm to 1.30 

pm each time and will take 

place on Thursday 25
th

 

March, Thursday 29
th

 April, 

Thursday 27
th

 May and 

Thursday 24
th

 June 2021.   

Each session will comprise of presentations plus plenty of opportunity for 

discussion, sharing ideas, and exploring challenges and solutions.  The purpose 

of these lunchtime sessions is to make connections and share things that work 

so that more children, young people and families can really be involved in 

directing their own support in ways that make most sense to them.   

 

In the first session on Thursday 25
th

 March we will talk about some of the work 

we have been doing over the last year in different areas despite the covid-19 

pandemic and also thinking again about what the newly developed standards for 

self-directed support might mean for children, families and young people and for 

the workforce. 

 

If you would like more information about this session and/or would like 

the link to join, please contact: info@in-controlscotland.org.uk 
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